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SANTA FE EXPRESS 

COMMANDER’s COLUMN     Principles  Above  Personalities          MARTIN FRIES, Commander 

JANUARY 2023 

VFW POST 846 NEWSLETTER                                                              
Emeritus Editor: Ray Calore     Guest Editor: Jonathan Hyde 

FROM YOUR AUXILIARY                                                                       DANA PFLUMM, President  

 

Greetings Brothers and Sisters, I hope everyone had a great Christmas despite the frigid 
weather.  I doubt the cold curtailed too many of us from enjoying our family gatherings and 
great food.  

The VFW Winter Convention will be held in Salina, Jan 13-15. The details are in the Sunflower 
Express. Please plan to attend, it's our best way to keep appraised of any changes to our pro-
grams, get to know our Department Officers and see our good friends from all over the State.  

The District 2 Coffee Tour will be on Sat., Feb. 11 in Ottawa VFW, starting at 10:00. We'll get the 
updates on information on how to better serve our Veterans and our communities. Plus, it's a 
lot of fun.  If you need a ride, just let me know, 913-391-0353.  

Our next meeting will be Jan. 12, and will start at 4:00 so we can make Valentines for our Vets 
at the Leavenworth VA Hospital.  Come and join us, we always have good time doing these pro-
jects.      Wishing all of you a Happy New Year! Be careful and stay warm.  

Until next time, may God bless all of you.      -  President Dana 

Comrades of Post 846, I want to welcome our newest Member, Joseph Chantiny, who was        

approved and joined in December.  Be sure to welcome him to our Post when you see him.   
 

Hope everyone had a great Christmas and New Year.  We had a great New Year’s Dinner on 

30 DEC 2022.  Lots of good fellowship and talking about what our Post and Auxiliary has 

done the past year.  We will have our next  meeting on 12 JAN, dinner at 6PM followed by 

meeting at 7pm.  BE SURE TO READ ALL THE NEW LETTER FOR UPCOMING EVENTS. 

Please do not go into the post until 6pm, since the Auxiliary will be having their meeting from 

5pm to 6pm.    
 

Before the next Post meeting look at your calendar/schedule, and see if you can host when 

the Post is open every Friday night. The shifts are 4 to 6 and 6 to 8 PM.  One of the items we 

will be discussing at Post meeting each month is who can sign-up to work so we can stay 

open on Friday nights.        
 

We need everyone’s help to get our membership numbers up and please let current mem-

bers who have not attended a meeting in a while to come out to see the new Post.            
 

Let’s make 2023 the best year yet.                            Martin Fries, Post Commander 
 



CHAPLAIN’S CORNER… LANE SMITH  
No reports of hospital confinements or deaths. That is always good news. 
 

Deployment Ready: “For our battle is not against the Russians, CCP, other military or political power or flesh & blood, 
but against the rulers, authorities, the world powers of darkness and the spiritual forces of evil in the heavens”.    
             
Infantryman’s Creed: I carry America’s faith and honor against her enemies.                                                                                       I 

I am the King of Battle. I am what my country expects me to be. 

VFW POST 846  
MEETING  

2nd Thursday   
January 12 @ 7 pm 

 
An informal dinner at 6pm 
on meeting night. Feel free 

to bring a dessert!   
Meetings are fun and         

informative.  
 

You’re involvement is the 
key to success! 

 
Post 846 will be open  
on MEETING NIGHT   

(2nd Thursday)  
&  

EVERY FRIDAY  
4 pm to 8 pm.   

 
Join your fellow VFW  

members in the  
846 Memorial Lounge  
on Fridays for Cards, 

Games, Snacks,  
& Camaraderie!                             

                
*  Hosts needed for 4 to 6  

and 6 to 8 shifts.   
                

* Sign-up on Post meeting 
nights. 

V.A. HOSPITAL REPORT… ...Christine Anderson, Chairman  
 
Winter is here!  The need for coats and gloves for the Vets who use Annie’s Closet and other needy Vets     
is great. So, as you clean out your closets, keep our Vets in mind and bring your donations to the post.   
Someone who you don’t know will be warm because of your generous gift.   

Chris Anderson. 913 940 1003  

 



 

From the editor:   As we start a new year, I want to expand the Santa Fe Express news-

letter to be a true representation of the mission, the  goals and the dedicated work of the 

members of VFW Post 846 and the Auxiliary.   The best way you can help in this effort is 

to provide descriptions of your activities, pictures and captions—who is in the picture.   

The VFW 846 family is doing a lot to assist veterans.  As we move forward we will con-

tinue to provide information about what we WILL do.   Through your continued participa-

tion we will tell the world what we HAVE done, and why it makes a difference. 

Please feel free to send information to the Post , to your officers or to me directly.   

        Jonathan Hyde                jquincyh@aol.com          913.530.0675 
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Here is your opportunity to participate in POST 846 as a member of the Auxiliary.   

If you have questions about the Application or your Eligibility contact the Post. 


